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No on HJR201, Oregon’s budget has grow at an unprecedented rate the past 10+ 

years, there seems to be no end to the uncontrolled spending and a thirst for more. 

We are all ready one of the highest taxed and leveraged fees of any State in the 

Union, yet those in power want more and more, CAT, one of the highest DMV 

registrations in the nation, increased fees for nearly everything, “luxury tax” on new 

cars and many other items, the list of increase or new revenue streams is out  of 

control. Enough is enough. It is past time for the legislative body to get control of our 

run away spending and live within our means. NO New Taxes,  no tax increases. No 

on HJR 201 


